
TABLE 2
401 WATER QUALITY CERTIFICATIONS ISSUED

July 27, 2023 – September 22, 2023

Applicant Date 
Certified Project Title Project Purpose Location County Receiving 

Water
Total 

Impact1

County of 
Monterey 
Resource 
Management 
Agency-Public 
Works - 
Enrique 
Saavedra 

8/10/2023 Davis Road 
Bridge 
Replacement 
and Road 
Widening

To replace the bridge on 
Davis Road with a safer 
bridge 

Salinas Monterey Salinas 
River

5.065 
acres

Caltrans 
District 4 - 
Theresa Engle

8/16/2023 Caltrans 
Sediment 
Removal from 
Jones Creek 
Below the 
Johnson Bridge 
Project

To remove accumulated 
sediment in Jones Creek

Gilroy Santa 
Clara

Jones 
Creek

0.033 
acres

Caltrans - 
Karen Holmes

8/22/2023 Upper State 
Route 9 
Drainage and 
Erosion Control 
Improvements 
Project

To improve drainage 
facilities that contribute 
to the discharge of 
sediment in the San 
Lorenzo River

Santa Cruz Santa 
Cruz

Alba Creek, 
Boulder 
Creek, San 
Lorenzo 
River

0.13 acres

SBID, LLC - 
Lonnie Roy

8/28/2023 Buellton Hub 
Project

To provide additional 
housing and commercial 
space in the City of 
Buellton.

Buellton Santa 
Barbara

Zaca Creek 0.07 acres



Applicant Date 
Certified Project Title Project Purpose Location County Receiving 

Water
Total 

Impact1

City of San 
Luis Obispo - 
Noah Evans

8/28/2023

Whale Rock 
Reservoir 

Stilling Basin 
Dewatering 

and Inspection 
Project

To inspect the integrity 
of the concrete spillway 
basin below the Whale 
Rock Reservoir Dam

Cayucos San Luis 
Obispo

Whale Rock 
Stilling 

Basin, Old 
Creek

0.1 acres

Moss Landing 
Boatworks - 
John Gregg

8/29/2023
Moss Landing 

Boatworks 
Ramp Project

To construct a new 
ramp, docks, and 

walkway
Moss Landing Monterey

Moss 
Landing 
Harbor

0.094 
acres

The Project for 
Resilient 

Communities - 
Patrick 

McElroy

9/12/2023
Maintenance of 

Debris Flow 
Net SY-7a

To distribute debris to 
return stream to baseline 

conditions
Montecito Santa 

Barbara
San Ysidro 

Creek 0.3 acres

San Luis 
Coastal 

Resource 
Conservation 
District - Hallie 

Richard

9/18/2023

Tally Ho 
Stream 

Restoration 
Project

To stabilize a stream 
bank

Arroyo 
Grande

San Luis 
Obispo

Tally Ho 
Creek 1.93 acres

Mike Knoop 
and Michelle 

Wright
9/20/2023

Knoop 
Driveway 

Improvements 
Project

To improve an existing 
driveway to a residence Carmel Valley Monterey

Unnamed 
tributary to 
the Carmel 

River

0.07 acres

City of 
Carmel-by-

the-Sea - Bob 
Harary

9/21/2023

Carmel Mission 
Trail Nature 

Preserve 
Drainage 

Improvements

To improve hydraulic 
function of existing 
drainages, prevent 

localized flooding and 
erosion, and protect 

public trails

Carmel Monterey

Five 
unnamed 
tributaries 
to Carmel 

River

0.042 
acres

[1] Total Impact includes both temporary and permanent impacts to waters.
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